
November 22, 2023
Meeting of the World Bank mission to assess the progress of
the project

On  November  22  of  this  year,  within  the  framework  of
Strengthening Resilience of the Agriculture Sector Project,
the  World  Bank  Mission  team  held  a  working  meeting  with
employees  of  the  State  Institution  “Agriculture
Entrepreneurship  Development”.

At the meeting, the achievements and progress of work carried
out by the institution’s specialists within the framework of
the project were discussed, and specific tasks were set for
the timely fulfillment of obligations. Having analyzed and
reviewed the implementation of Strengthening Resilience of the
Agriculture  Sector  Project,  World  Bank  Mission  expressed
gratitude to the management, specialists of the institution
and work partners for the effective and timely implementation
of the project’s activities.

At the same time, a specific work plan was developed until the
next World Bank mission and exact tasks and goals were set for
its implementation.



 


